
Mayor Bloomberg Hears Residents’ Concerns

On Tuesday, April 24, 2012, The Honorable
Mayor Michael Bloomberg, held a Town Hall 
Meeting for approximately 200 invited guests at the 
St. Barnabas High School Chapel.  At the request 
of the Mayor’s office, the meeting, unfortunately,  
was not open to all residents. 
Co-sponsored by The Woodlawn Heights 
Taxpayers Association and Friends of The 
Woodlawn Cemetery, several issues were 
addressed, among them the increase in crime

correlating with the shortage of police officers; condition of our ball fields; the impact of 
the homeless shelter, etc.  While no solutions were presented at the meeting, the Mayor 
and Commissioners who were present, did have the chance to hear our concerns in 
person. Hopefully, some resolutions will come to these issues if we, as a community,  
remain vigilant about them, which means if you see a crime in progress, call 911.  If you 
suspect illegal activity, call 311 and obtain your complaint number for follow-up.   
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